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September 2023  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

AUTUMN TERM 2023 

 

Welcome to an exciting new year with the Year 3 team!  The Year 3 team are very excited for the 

year ahead. Miss Smith and Mrs Shaw are class teachers and Miss Gilbert and Mrs Smithson are our 

teaching assistants. We have had a great start to the term; the children have settled in well and are 

working very hard! 

 

History History of Film  

Science Light, Dark and Shadows & Forces and Magnets 

Geography Sustainability  

R.E. Beliefs and Questions around Islam 

Music Ukuleles 

Art/D.T. Charcoal drawing & Pizza Making 

P.E. Throwing, Catching and Bouncing / Swimming 

Spanish Greetings & Numbers  

Computing E-Safety, Connecting computers & Animations 

PSHE Being Me in My World & Celebrating Difference  

 

P.E. 

For the first seven weeks, your child needs to come to school in their P.E kit on Mondays. This is 

because the children are swimming on Fridays. For the rest of the year P.E day will always be Fridays 

and they can come into school wearing their kit. 

 

Children can wear trainers or plimsolls, black or navy shorts/ tracksuits bottoms or leggings, white t-

shirt and a suitable hoodie/sports jacket.  The class teacher will need a letter if your child is unable 

to participate in P.E.  

 

A few reminders … 

• Please could reading bags be in school every day. Children will have a regular guided reading 

session with an adult and will change their own books as they need to. It is a Haydn non-

negotiable that every child will read for 10-15 minutes with an adult at home. 

• Please make sure you have downloaded Class Dojo using the QR code sent home. This will be 

used to send important messages. 
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• If your child is absent for any reason, please ensure that you contact school before 9.30am on 

the first morning of absence.  

• Head lice – please check your child’s hair regularly.  

• Please encourage your child to learn spellings (set on Thursday, tested half termly). The 

current spellings will be available on Spelling Shed and stuck in diaries  

• Homework will be set on a Friday and will consolidate current classwork. The homework will be 

due the following Wednesday. Please write in pencil in the homework books. 

• Medicine – if you need the class teacher to administer medicine to your child you need to 

complete a medicine form from the office which need to be signed by yourself and the class 

teacher.  

• Ensure all of your child’s belongings are clearly labelled with their name.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 3 Team   
  


